
Police  growing  ‘increasingly
concerned’  for  welfare  of
missing teenage girl

Police  are  appealing  for  the  public’s
help as part of our efforts to trace a
14-year-old  girl  reported  missing  in
Edinburgh.
Kiara Hall was last seen in the Brunswick Road area of the
city  around  11.45am  on  Tuesday,  15  September,  2020,  and
officers are increasingly concerned about her.

She is described as white, of slim build and has long black
hair,  with  a  straight  cut  fringe.  She  was  wearing  school
uniform; a white shirt, black top, black pleated skirt, black
backpack with a small flowers pattern and white trainers.

Anyone who may have seen Kiara or who has any information on
her whereabouts, is urged to contact Police Scotland via 101
quoting incident number 1255 of 15/09/2020.
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